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Comprehensive Speed and Aggressive Driving Program Federal Highway Safety Funds are 

being made available to the State of Connecticut, Department of Transportation; Division of 

Highway Safety for the enforcement of speed and aggressive driving laws during 2025. Funds 

will provide 100% reimbursement for police overtime costs associated with roving patrols 

focused on hot spots throughout New Haven. The expanded enforcement activities will run 

between July 2025 through September 2025. The enhanced enforcement will help to reduce the 

amount of people who speed and drive aggressively in the City of New Haven with the intent of 

reducing injuries, fatalities, and property damage. The Department of Police Services is 

requesting up to $31,790.08 in State of Connecticut fund reimbursements. 


